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May 8, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: One-Year Extension of Three-Year Agreement 
  Negotiated Contract 05-028-DN for Apple Hardware, Software & Peripherals 
 
On July 20, 2004, official action (attached) was taken to award the above-referenced contract to 
Apple Computer Inc.  This agreement is a three-year contract, renewable annually at the mutual 
agreement of the parties.  The third year will expire on June 30, 2007. 
 
The terms of the agreement allow the District to extend the term for one (1) year.  As services have 
been satisfactory, the Information Services Department has requested this contract extension.  Apple 
Computer has agreed in writing to this extension, under existing terms and conditions, for the period 
July 1, 2007 – June 30, 2008.   
 
On May 16, 2006 the Board also granted the Purchasing Department blanket approval to purchase 
Apple computer products in the amount of $6.5 million on an as-needed basis during the 2006-2007 
fiscal year.  The Information Services Department is requesting approval for the same amount, $6.5 
million, on an as-needed basis for the 2007-2008 fiscal year.  As in the past, the Purchasing 
Department will monitor all Apple purchase orders to ensure the blanket threshold is not exceeded. 
 
At this time, it is my recommendation to enter into this one-year contract extension with Apple 
Computer Inc., for the term July 1, 2007 – June 30, 2008.  Should you have any questions regarding 
this matter, please feel free to contact Bruce Baldwin, Director of Information Services, or me at your 
earliest convenience. 
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